
  

P.O. BOX 2359 PANAMA CITY, FL 32401 

PHONE: 850.769.0783 | PCRMISSION.ORG | FOLLOW US! 
 

 
RESCUE. RECOVER. RESTORE. ________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

This Christmas, we hope you make many wonderful memories as you gather around the tree, sing carols, 

and share meals with cherished family and friends. We also hope you remember the local families 

without hope and without a home to celebrate the birth of the Savior. As we approach the Christmas 

season, we thank you for faithfully giving to help the hungry and homeless during this trying time. 

Because of you, our guests have a safe place to sleep, food to eat, and the opportunity to start a new life 

free from their past. 

This year has been a whirlwind to say the least. We 

have overcome many obstacles just to keep our 

doors open. Amidst the craziness of the pandemic, 

we began the remodeling of our Men’s Shelter at 

609 Allen Ave., and hope to have it reopen by 

Spring of 2021.  The most successful change this 

year was the implementation of our new Life 

Transformation Program that helps our clients 

become self-sufficient outside our walls. We’re 

assisting them in obtaining necessary 

documentation to obtain employment, providing 

transportation to and from appointments and work, 

and helping them find affordable housing.  

 

The need for our service continues to grow as many of our neighbors STILL seek help following the 

aftermath of Hurricane Michael. The support of our community makes the services we offer possible. As 

you consider your year-end giving, please remember those who find themselves in desperate situations 

this holiday season.  

 

We sincerely thank you for your selfless commitment. Please know that your gift today will extend a 

helping hand—and hope—to those who need it most. With every dollar you donate, you embrace Jesus’ 

message of unconditional love and understanding. Thank you for helping us touch lives in meaningful 

ways. May you and your loved ones have a blessed holiday. 

 

1 Corinthians 10:24- “No one should seek their own good, but the good of others.” 

 

Since 1973, the PCRM has been committed to Christ-centered rescue, recovery, and restoration in an 

effort to break the destructive cycle of poverty and homelessness.  To donate online, please visit our 

website at www.pcrmission.org and clicking on the donate button.  

 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Stephen Fett 

President & CEO 
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